
PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

WAITING LIST  

of the  

WESTCHESTER HOUSING CHOICE VOUCHER PROGRAM  

(Administered by CVR New York) 

CLOSED September 15, 2011 
 
 
CVR New York, Local Administrator for the New York State Homes and 
Community Renewal, hereby announces the closing of the Westchester Housing 
Choice Voucher Program (HCVP) Waiting List.  Effective September 15, 2011, 
preliminary applications will no longer be accepted for placement on the waiting 
list. 
 
Should the Waiting List be reopened, CVR New York will publish another Public 
Notice at that time.  
 
 

CVR New York is committed to Fair Housing and the achievement of 
Equal Housing Opportunity.  We encourage and support affirmative 
advertising and market program in which there are no barriers to 
obtaining housing because of race, color, religion, sex, handicap, 
familial status, or national origin. 

 
 
 


